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Georgia Power Company
~ ATTN: Mr.--R. J. Kelly-

Executive Vice President
P. 0. Box 4545.

: Atlanta, GA 30302

: Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: HATCH OPERATIONAL QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM

-Your . letter to this office dated June 30, 1983, provided a current description of
the operational quality assurance program for the Hatch station (Docket Nos.
50-321.and 50-366). Additional clarification was provided in your letters dated -
March 16, 1984, and. April 30, 1984, in response to questions transir"'ed by my
letter. dated October _4, 1983. Our review of this information indica a that the
Hatch operational quality assurance program continues ~ to satisfy - 10 CFR 50
Appendix B requirements and is therefore acceptable.

Please contact us if you have any questions concerning this letter. 'We appre-
ciate your submittal and prompt response to our questions regarding the
information required by 10 CFR 50.54(a).

Sincerely,

(Original signed by.HCDance)

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: J. T. Beckham, Vice President and
General Manager-Nuclear Operation -

H. C. Nix, Site General Manager
C. E. Belflower, Site QA Supervisor

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Georgia
Hugh S. Jordan, Executive Secretary
C. Upright, RII
G. Belisle,-RII
J. Spraul, IE
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